
This week in Literacy we have listened to some stories about dinosaurs and thought about 
what we would need if we were to go looking for dinosaur bones. The children have also 
thought about the characteristics of ‘good’ and ‘bad’ dinosaurs. 
 
In Maths we have talked about 2D shapes and their properties. We introduced sorting 
hoops to think about sorting into different categories and we also began learning about 
symmetry. Some of you have a symmetrical picture to complete for home work and others 
have some shape matching to do at home. 
 
The children have enjoyed playing in the snow outside, but have also learnt valuable lessons 
about the weather, freezing and melting. 
 
The dental surgery is open. The children have loved acting out their own experiences in 
there. They have mixed fillings as the dental nurse, used the syringe to give injections as the 
dentist and made appointments for patients as the receptionist. 
 
Reading books will be changed each Friday. Please continue to read with your child at home. 
 
Have a lovely weekend.                          Mrs Moorhouse,   Mrs Taylor,   Miss Helm, Mrs Begum 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jerome has worked really hard to 
improve his pencil control. He can 

now write his full name! 


